
 
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
Happy Spring Break! Reminder that there is no school and staff are not available from 
Monday, March 25th-Friday, March 29th. We will resume classes Monday, April 1st. 
 
Mark your calendars for another yummy Lundy fundraiser! Enjoy a Jersey Mike’s sub on April 
10th and a percentage of the proceeds go towards funding our student activities. More 
information will be available closer to the date. 
 
April is Autism Awareness Month, and most people either know someone who is impacted by 
autism or have a close connection with someone who does. There are so many ways our 
staff, families, and students support our students with and without autism every day! But for 
those who are interested, Autism Speaks has a few links for how you can support those with 
or impacted by autism. April 2nd is National Autism Awareness Day, and you can show your 
support by wearing blue. https://www.autismspeaks.org/world-autism-awareness-day. 
 
Don’t forget that Middle School Track & Field starts April 3rd, and it’s not too late to register! 
 
Kidsports Youth Baseball & Softball registration is open for Lowell through April 3rd. Enter 
“OTHER” as your child’s school and “Attends Lowell” in the notes for the season. 
 
Lowell School District’s Budget Committee meeting will be held on Monday, April 1st, at 
4:00pm. 
 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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